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�������Sanghamitra English version completed an year with all your blessings 
and good wishes. We completed another exciting year of Srinivasa 
Ramanujan Mathematricks Club and concluded the program with 
Medhavadhanam 2008. Koumudi (an online monthly magazine) published 
an article about Medhavadhanam, which describes the motivation to start the 
program, the milestones reached, goals of the organization etc. A review 
was published in India post released on August 15th. See NRI Page for 
Medhavadhanam 2008 review. 
 

        Thanks for encouraging mails. Received lots of mails about the cover 
page, NRI Page, Kids’ pages and Salutation to your solution etc. 
Sanghamitra is looking for committed volunteers in the areas of writing 
articles related to festivals, about noted personalities, any public events and 
also proof reading. If you wish to extend your hand, please send mail to 
susri@sanghamitra.org. 
 

        “Story  time for everyone” program was successful with 8 members, 4 
kids and 4 adults. Some stories were re-narrated based on the kids 
imagination. Many friends requested to organize this kind of activities 
throughout the year rather than only during summer. But, we strongly feel 
these programs go well when the kids are in playful mood. With the 
academic activities at school, they may not be able to express to their 
capability. 
 

        We are planning to conduct Mathematricks Club in other parts of US 
during Winter and Spring break to share the knowledge and looking for 
interested volunteers to share the information within their community. 
Working out the statistics and availability. We will bring this information to 
your notice in next issue. Thanks for all your interest and support. Thanks to 
those who sent mails and enquiries about Vedic mathematics classes. 
 

       Let us meet again in the next issue due in January. 
 
                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
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